
DarTU SHORT COURSES CALENDAR 2024-2025 

S/N Name of the Course Objective Target Group Award Training 
Dates 

Training 
Fee Per 

Individual 

1 Data Analytics and 
Cybersecurity for 
Accountants 

This professional 
course is designed 
to equip 
accountants with 

advanced data 
analytics and 
cybersecurity skills 
essential for 
navigating the 
modern financial 
landscape. 
Participants will 

learn to analyze 
financial data 
efficiently while 
ensuring the 
security of 
sensitive 
information. 

Accountants, 
Financial Analysts, 
Auditors and Finance 
Professionals looking 

to enhance their skills 
in data analytics and 
cybersecurity 

Certificate of 
Competence in 
Data Analytics 
and 

Cybersecurity 

24th – 28st 
March,2025 

@TZS 
1,950,000/= 

2 Integration of 
Artificial Intelligence 
(AI)Tools in Research 

To equip 
participants with 
skills and 
knowledge to 
integrate AI tools 
in research 
processes 

Postgraduate 
students; 
Researchers; 
Academic staff; 
Professionals in 
research-related 
fields; Anyone 

Certificate of 
attendance 

24th-28th, 
March, 
2025 

@TZS 
300,000/ 



 interested in using AI 
in research 

3 Certified 
Vulnerability 
Assessment and 
Cyber Risks 
Management 

To provide 
participants with 
practical skills on 
how to test 
security of IT 
environment 
through 
conducting 
professional 
penetration tests 
 

ICT professionals 
and Cybersecurity 
Specialists; Risk 
Managers and 
Compliance Officers; 
Network 
Administrators and 
systems Engineers; 
ICT auditors and 
Consultants. 

Certificate of 
Competence 

7th   -17th 
April, 2025 

@ TZS 
1,000,000/ 

4 Certified Penetration 
Testing (CPT) 

Upon completion, 
a participant will 
be able to apply 
methodology and 

techniques used by 
real-world 
penetration testers 
to identify and 
exploit 
vulnerabilities and 
show real business 
risks facing 

organizations. 

Information Security 
Officers; Auditors; 
Risk Vulnerability 
Analysts; Anyone 

interested in 
Information Security. 

Professional 
penetration 
tests certificate  
 

5th – 16th 
May 
 

@ TZS 
1,500,000/ 

5 Certified Digital 
Marketing (Bootcamp 
for Mastering Digital 
Marketing) 

A Professional 
hands-on program 
designed to equip 
participants with 
comprehensive, 

Marketing 

professionals seeking 

to enhance their 

digital skills; 

Business owners and 

Certified Digital 
Market 
Strategist 
Certificate 

02nd -19th 
June, 2025 

@ TZS 
500,000/= 



practical skills in 
digital marketing 
to enhance online 
presence, drive 
engagement, and 
boost conversions. 

entrepreneurs aiming 

to grow their online 

presence; Students 

and fresh graduates 

aspiring to pursue a 

career in digital 

marketing; 

Professionals 

transitioning to 

marketing roles. 
 

6 Expert Malware 

Analysis and Threat 
Hunting (EMAT) 

To equip learners 

with knowledge 
and skills 
necessary to dissect 
malicious software 
in order to 
understand its 
mechanics and 
purpose. 

Cybersecurity 

Professionals and 
Consultants; Security 
Operation Centre 
(SOC) Analysts; 
Incidents Response 
Teams; Threat 
Hunters; Malware 
Analysts; Penetration 
Testers and Ethical 
Hackers; Forensic 
Investigators; 
Network and 
Systems 
Administrators; 
Students 
Academicians in 
Cybersecurity; 
Government and Law 

Certificate of 

Competence 

11th -21th 

August, 
2025 

@ TZS 

1,500,000/ 



Enforcement Cyber 
Unit 

7 Editing and 
Translation 

To equip editors 
and translators 
with basic 
principles for 
enhancing 
competence in the 

editing and 
translation 
professions. 

Editors and 
Translators in 
publishing and 
media houses; Online 
content developers; 
Freelancer Editors 

and Translators 

Certificate of 
attendance 

 11th -15th  
August, 
2025 

@ TZS 
300,000/ 

8 Mastering Cyber 
Risks: A 
Comprehensive 
Guide to 
Cybersecurity and 
Risk Management 

To equip 
participants with 
skills necessary for 
identifying and 
assessing risk to 
implementing 
mitigation 
strategies and 
responding to 
incidents. 

IT and Cybersecurity 
Professionals; Risk 
Management 
Professionals; Chief 
Information Security 
Officer (CISO); 
Business Leaders and 
Executives; 
Compliance Officers 
and Auditors; Data 
Protection Officers 
(DPO’s); Legal and 
Regulatory 
Professionals; 
Consultants in 
Cybersecurity and 
Risk Management; 
Students and 
Academicians 

Certificate of 
Competence 

18th -29th 
August, 
2025 

@ TZS 
1,500,000/ 



9 Project Monitoring, 
Evaluation, 
Accountability and 
Learning (MEAL) 
Systems 

To equip learners 
with knowledge 
and skills to 
monitor, evaluate, 
account and learn 
from the projects. 

Project Directors; 
Project Managers; 
Chief of Parties; M&E 
Specialists, M&E 
Officers, MEAL 
Directors; MEAL 
Coordinators, MEAL 
Managers; Policy 
Makers; Government 
Officers; Individuals 
from NGO’s, CBO’s 
&FBO’s 

Certificate of 
attendance 

8th -12th 
September, 
2025 

@ TZS 
400,000/ 

10 Child Development 
and Parenting  

To equip learners 
with skills that will 
enable them to 
explore parenting 
styles essential for 
managing 
challenges and 
exploit 
opportunities of 
globalized 
communities. 

Parents; 
Kindergarten, Day-
care and Sunday 
School Teachers; 
Child Nurses; 
Diaconia and Social 
Worker; House 
Maids 

Certificate of 
attendance 

9th and 26 
September, 
2025 

@ TZS 
60,000/ 

11 Resource Mobilization 
and Management for 

NGO, CBO and FBO’s  

To equip 
professionals and 

leaders of NGO, 
CBO & FBOs with 
practical skills in 
resource 
mobilization and 
management 

Executives and 
Professionals 

working in NGOs, 
FBOs, and CBO’s; 
Social Workers & 
Church leaders 

Certificate of 
Attendance  

6th -8th 
October, 

2025 

@ TZS 
350,000/ 



12 Mastering Digital 
Office Management 
(Essential Computer 
Skills for Secretaries) 

To equip learners 
with knowledge 
and skills 
necessary for 
managing digital 
office. 
 

Church Secretaries; 
Administrative 
Assistants; Ministry 
leaders; and Church 
social media and 
event organizers 

Certificate of 
Attendance 

1st-5th 
December, 
2025 

@ TZS 
350,000/ 

13 Records Management 
in a Digitalized and 
AI Economy 

The course is 
designed to 
empower 
participants with 
the skills and 
knowledge 
required to 
effectively manage 
records in an era 
characterized by 
digital 
transformation and 
artificial 
intelligence.  
 

Records Managers 

and Archivists; 

Office Management 

Secretaries; 

Administrative 

Professionals; 

IT Specialists and 

Database; 

Administrators 

Legal and 

Compliance Officers; 

Business Owners and 

Entrepreneurs; 

Professionals 

responsible for 

document control and 

governance 

 

 

Certified Digital 
Records 
Manager 

1st – 12th 
December 

@ TZS 
500,000/= 

 

 

 



 Note:  All payments shall be made to and through: 

Bank CRDB; Acc. No: 01J1021002202; Acc. Name: Tumaini University Dar es Salaam College OR Maendeleo Bank PLC; Acc. 

No: 013828266011; Acc. Name: Tumaini University Dar es Salaam College. 

Copy of the payment slips should be sent through WhatsApp to organizers 

via cell phone no. 0716041146 indicating name of the course(s).  

Original slips will be submitted upon registration. 

 


